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RECEIVED 

D~C b 1 2017 
November 22, 2017 

Dr. Nicola Mercer, MOH & CEO 
Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health Unit 
160 Chancellors Way 
Guelph, Ontario NlG 0El 

Dear Dr. Mercer: 

Re: Rabies in Dufferin County 
( 

At the regular meeting of Council held November 15, 2017, Council requested that a letter be 
sent to the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health Unit, the Ministry of Natural Resources 
and Forestry and the County of Dufferin regarding rabies in the area. Council of the Township 
of Amaranth encourages the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health Unit to take a leadership 
role in preventing the spread of rabies by offering low cost rabies clinics within Dufferin County, 
as vaccination against rabies can be cost-prohibitive for some pet owners. 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Yours truly, 

Susan M. Stone, A.M.C.T. 
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 
Township of Amaranth 

SMS/kp 

cc: All Dufferin Municipalities 
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